
From: Rob Reid 
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 9:57 PM 
To: PSB Administration <psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Sept 23 Police Board Meeting 

 

 

Caution 
This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 

 

 

Hi Tracey, hope your week has been good so far.  

 

I'm writing again to register as a delegate for next week's Police Services Board hearing to share 

a perspective on treaties, sovereignty, and calls to action from past government reports on 

indigenous issues. 

 

Looking forward to presenting these to the Board. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Rob Reid 

 


